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Scituate — 

To the Editor: 

On behalf of the Scituate C.O.R.S.E. Foundation, Community of Resources for Special Education, we extend our heartfelt thanks to the members, individuals and businesses who donated, volunteered and/or attended our second annual Gala and Auction on May 12, which raised more than $30,000 for the foundation. 

Your investment in our auction will enable the foundation to fulfill its mission in a very practical way. Each generous donation and bid made that evening will make a profound difference in the lives of our children with the greatest needs. It is the foundation’s mission, through fund-raising events, to raise monies to provide supplemental and enhanced programming for our students with special needs in Scituate Public Schools in order to give them the best educational experience possible.

A very special thank you to our Gala and Auction Committee, Paul Reidy, Officer Dom, Scituate Country Club, Mary Mc Elroy, the S.P.S art teachers and Friends of Scituate Recreation; your contributions and help were greatly appreciated.

To everyone who participated in this event, welcome to our Community of Resources!

Tracy Johnston and Marynell Henry

Scituate C.O.R.S.E. Foundation co-chairmen

